
From: Benaway, Rachel (EGLE)
To: Irwin, Andrea (EGLE)
Subject: FW: VN August 5, 2024
Date: Thursday, August 22, 2024 9:09:20 AM
Attachments: march 2024_032494.pdf

sept 2023_032495.pdf
sept 2024.pdf

 
From: Chris Clark <cclark@dgpinc.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 2:49 PM
To: Benaway, Rachel (EGLE) <BenawayR@michigan.gov>
Subject: VN August 5, 2024
 

CAUTION: This is an External email. Please send suspicious emails to abuse@michigan.gov

 

Rachel
In response to the VN issued on August 5, 2024 you will find the compliance reports for the
reporting period ending in September 2023 and March 2024 attached.  As noted in the VN these are
the only missing compliance reports and this is not ongoing as the report for reporting period
September 2024 is also attached.  This was simply a missed addition to the ROP certifications and
will be included from this point on. 
 
Don’t hesitate to contact me if you require any further information.
 
Regards
Chris Clark
DGP INC.
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